LAWRENCE CATHOLIC ACADEMY

Summer Reading 2019 Incoming 2nd Grade Students

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Students are encouraged to read several books during the summer months. It is important to provide maintenance of reading skills learned during the school year.

Your local library, as well as the Merrimack Valley Consortium, offers many fine books that are appropriate for students entering second grade.

The following are your child's instructions for the summer reading assignment.

1. Choose any book by the following author (read at least one book):

- Mem Fox
- Ezra Katz
- Jane O'Connor
- Victoria Kann
- Ron Roy
- Cynthia Rylant
- Majorie Sharmat
- Arnold Lobel
- Mo Williams
- Suzy Kline

2. Read the book

3. Please have your child complete one of the following activities for the book (bring it in the first day of school):

- Create a new book cover
- Write and illustrate your favorite part
- Make a bookmark
- Write a different ending to the story
- Create a story map

Enjoy your summer and Happy Reading, *Grade 2 Teachers*

LAWRENCE CATHOLIC ACADEMY

Name:	Date:
	My Book Report
Title:	
Author:	
Illustrator:	
Setting:	Beginning:
Problem:	How is it solved?
Review:	

LAWRENCE CATHOLIC ACADEMY

My Book Report

Title:
Author:
Illustrator:
My favorite part was: